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Voting is our right and civic responsibility. There is no evidence suggesting that 

voting by mail contributes to voter fraud, so why would we repeal something that 

makes it simpler for more Oregonians to have our voices heard? I absolutely abhor 

this bill and I absolutely 100% refuse to sit back and say nothing. Do not repeal vote-

by-mail.  


